From: Chad Pitfield <cpitfield@kenner.la.us>
Sent: Thu, 30 Jan 2020 22:05:15 -0600
To: Julie Tufaro <jtufaro@ivwaste.com>
Subject: Re: IV Waste Isis clean up proposal

Thank you! We are definitely looking forward to working together. Can we chat sometime next
week, just to ensure we are on the same page with everything needed?

Thanks,

Chad

Chad M. Pitfield, Director

Parks and Recreation Department

1401 West Esplanade Avenue
Suite # 1702

Kenner, LA 70065

Office: (504) 468-7211

Cell: (504) 638-8949

E-mail: cpitfield@kenner.la.us Exhibit

Online Registration: kenner.recdesk.com
City Website: www.kenner.la.us 20
CDC, No. 20-3606

24 JDC, No. 806-208

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 30, 2020, at 19:45, Julie Tufaro <jtufaro@ivwaste.com> wrote:

Good evening Mr. Pitfield,

Itis our hope that we can assist you with the parade clean-up for Isis in The City of Kenner.
Please feel free to contact me with any questions.

Thank you,

Julie
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CITY OF KENNER
PUBLIC INFORMATION NOTICE

This electronic communication is intended only for the recipient(s) specified by the sender. Unless
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you are a specified recipient or you are authorized to act for that person, please be advised that
your reading, distributing, printing, or copying this communication is hereby prohibited, and doing
so may violate the legal rights of others. If you have received this communication in error, please
immediately notify the City of Kenner by e-mail at internalaudit@kenner.la.us and delete this e-mail.
If this communication was printed, please destroy all printed copies. Please be aware this e-mail
and any replies to it may be PUBLIC RECORDS subiject to disclosure. Thank you for your
cooperation in this matter.
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